
When Providence Heights—our 
motherhouse—was built in 1927, 
it was surrounded by apple 
orchards. Today, the orchards no 
longer exist, but our memories of 
harvesting apples and transporting 
them to market in wooden crates 
live on. We welcome you to share 
in our history with a Sisters 
of Divine Providence Wooden 
Apple Crate (17.75”L x14.75” W 
x12”H)—available for a suggested 
contribution of $100 (each).


APPLE CRATE RESERVATION FORM

Reserve your Sisters of Divine Providence Apple Crate by mailing this completed form to the address listed below. DO NOT SEND CHECK 
OR CASH WITH THIS FORM. There is a limited quantity of crates and you will be contacted based on availability. Reservations are accepted on 
a first come, first served basis. Shipping is not available; crate(s) must be picked up from:

Sisters of Divine Providence
Mission Advancement
9000 Babcock Boulevard
Allison Park, PA 15101

PLEASE RESERVE #________ APPLE CRATE(S)

Name___________________________________________________________________

Address_ _______________________________________________________________

City__________________________________State_______Zip Code________________

Phone_______________________ Email______________________________________

All proceeds benefit the ministries and mission of the Sisters of Divine Providence. 
Questions? Contact us at missionadvancement@cdpsisters.org or 412.635.5428.

Marie de la Roche Province

cdpsisters.org

Sister Rose Michele Sieber (pictured, above left) recalls 
thinking, “Ah, what a relief. The end of another successful 
‘apple picking day!’”

Sister Patricia Ann Moffett (pictured, above right) recalls, 
“Every fall was apple picking time. Although it was work, it 
also was fun. It was a day outside in God’s beautiful nature.”


